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DX 210074 

 

 

Ms Vijaya Vaidyanath 
Chief Executive Officer 
Yarra City Council 
info@yarracity.vic.gov.au 
 
Dear Ms Vaidyanath 
 
I am pleased to inform you that $110 million was committed in the 2020-21 State Budget to 
support a second funding round of the Community Sports Infrastructure Stimulus Program. 
 
Applications to Round 2 of the Program are being sought via an invited resubmission 
process of applications submitted to Round 1 that were unsuccessful. These resubmissions 
will be considered through a competitive assessment process. 
 
The following applications from Round 1 of the Community Sports Infrastructure Stimulus 
Program submitted by Yarra City Council are invited for resubmission:  
 

Project Name Amount  

Burnley Golf Course - re-design and diversification $5,173,154 

Yarra LED Sportslight Upgrade Program $1,316,588 
 
In order for your organisation to resubmit its applications, staff need to use the following link: 
https://businessvic.secure.force.com/PublicForm?id=CSI2020R2#no-back-button.  
 
Unless otherwise advised by Sport and Recreation Victoria, resubmissions to Round 2 must 
be for the same scope as the original application, and the requested amount must not 
exceed the original request amount.   
 
I draw your attention to several changes to the Program Guidelines for Round 2, including 
but not limited to: 
 

• Changes to the priority considerations for funding 

• New assessment criteria weightings and wording related to community consultation 
requirements 

• Additional mandatory supporting documents, including the need for a Council resolution 
to accompany the resubmission 

• Participation Plans supporting under-represented groups being a requirement for all 
successful projects (not required with the resubmission). 

 
The updated guidelines, application requirements and additional resources can be found 
online via www.sport.vic.gov.au. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://businessvic.secure.force.com/PublicForm?id=CSI2020R2#no-back-button
http://www.sport.vic.gov.au/
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For further information on your application, the resubmission process and feedback on your 
application from Round 1 please contact your Sport and Recreation Victoria representative: 
Ms Melanie Zuberman, Manager, Metropolitan Eastern, 0427 074 095. 
 
Yours sincerely 
     

 
 
Philip Saikaly 
Director 
Community Infrastructure and Place  
Sport and Recreation Victoria 
 
18/12/2020


